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The Strategic Analysis Committee clarified that the goal of the analysis is to determine
where we are now.

Participant(s) suggested the use of a better benchmark.

Participant(s) suggested comparing the race/ethnicity data of graduate students to the
race/ethnicity of CSUSB undergraduate students to reveal whether demographics shift.

Participant(s) also suggested to look into student residency.

Participant(s) were informed that surveys may be administered to students and graduate
coordinators.

Participant(s) were interested in data regarding retention and graduation rates.



